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28 September 2021 
  
Dear Parent / Carer 
  

IMPORTANT: Parental Communication – Class Charts 
  
At All Saints, we are moving to using Class Charts to 

communicate with parents and carers about important 

information related to your child. 

 

Class Charts is an online system which teachers at All 

Saints are using use to track achievement and behaviour 

points throughout the school day for your child which you will 

be able to receive in real-time. The Class Charts parent app 

also tracks attendance and homework tasks for students 

which will enable you as a parent/carer to monitor this for 

your son/daughter and report any absences for your child. 

 

In terms of important parental communications, All Saints will use this as the main channel of 

communication for school trips and permission letters, information about events including 

Parents’ Evenings, school closure due to adverse weather and permissions for non-uniform 

day events for students. 

 

The Class Charts Parents App can be downloaded for Android and iOS and is available from 

the App Store or Google Play.  

 

The code you need to access Class Charts will be sent to you in a separate message following 

this letter. If you have more than one child at All Saints, you can enter additional codes directly 

into your created account. 

 

All Saints will move solely to using the Class Charts Parents App for communication 

from Monday 1 November and this will replace the MyEd messaging service.  

 

Parents and carers without the Class Charts Parents App will not receive key communication 

from school, so we encourage all parents and carers to download this today. 

 

All parents and carers who download the Class Charts Parents App will be 

entered into a prize draw where the winner – selected a random will receive 

a £50 Amazon voucher. To be entered into the draw, please ensure your 

Class charts parent account is registered by 31 October 2021.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

M D Davis (Mr) 
Associate Assistant Headteacher: Community 
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